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Joplin-Crowder College Collaboration 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Description and Benefit   
The Joplin garage has collaborated with the Diesel Technology program at Crowder College in 

Neosho, Mo. The college is in need of real, live work experience on all types of equipment. We take 

equipment over to the college that have faults and the students are overseen by the instructors where 

they then diagnose and repair our MoDOT equipment and charge us no labor. We only pay for the 

parts and supplies needed to make the repair. Once the unit has been repaired a QA/QC is performed 

on it by the instructor and once it is picked up, a MoDOT technician looks over it a second time to 

ensure quality. We have also used this partnership as a way to get into the college and meet 

prospective candidates for employment at MoDOT. We have conducted two tours so far of our 

facilities and spoke with the students in both the diesel technology and truck driving programs about 

both technician and maintenance career opportunities. Students include both College and High 

School Students. We have taken nine units over to the college since September and  have since saved 

approximately $15,906.03 in labor costs. By taking these units over to the college for repairs it 

allows our technicians to work on other units. The turn around time on the repairs is a lot quicker 

than outsourcing to another establishment. They are always ready to get started on our units and 

have them out in less than a week.  

 

 

 

For More Information Contact  
Southwest District -  General Services 

Stephen Smith at Stephen.Smith2@modot.mo.gov or 417-766-4851. 

 

Southwest District –  General Services 

Benjamin Strong at Benjamin.Strong@modot.mo.gov or 417-840-9778.  
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